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Top DEP Stories 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Stream maintenance plan gains traction; County seeks DEP approval for 
implementation 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-10-
05/Front_Page/Stream_Maintenance_Plan_Gains_Traction.html  
 
Mentions 
 
DuBois Courier Express: Brady Twp. Sewage project hits snag; supervisors send letter to company 
burning trash 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/brady-twp-sewage-project-hits-snag/article_2141c90b-
fef5-5ac0-88f1-1d4450f533ca.html  
 
Air 
 
York Dispatch: OPED: Emissions standards limit consumer choices, hurt the economy 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/2017/10/05/oped-emissions-standards-limit-consumer-
choices-hurt-economy/734991001/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
York Daily Record: ‘Noah’s Ark’ Caucus just added three new pairs 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/world/blogs/global-hot-topic/2017/09/25/noahs-ark-caucus-just-
added-three-new-pairs/105983288/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Global warming is alive and well 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2017/10/global-warming-is-alive-and-
well/ 
 
Penn State News: Climate change and extreme weather challenge communities to be resilient 
http://news.psu.edu/story/486624/2017/10/05/research/climate-change-and-extreme-weather-
challenge-communities-
be?utm_source=newswire&utm_medium=email&utm_term=486642_HTML&utm_content=10-05-2017-
21-35&utm_campaign=Penn%20State%20Today  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
abc27: $1.9 million in renovations underway at 11-acre park along Susquehanna River 
http://abc27.com/2017/10/05/1-9-million-in-renovations-underway-at-11-acre-park-along-
susquehanna-river/ 
 
FOX43: Revitalization project announced for Wrightsville park 
http://fox43.com/2017/10/05/revitalization-project-announced-for-wrightsville-park/ 
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Bradford Era: Not all Pennsylvania lawmakers on board with October being declared Biodiversity 
Awareness Month 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/not-all-pennsylvania-lawmakers-on-board-with-october-
being-declared/article_3ca45fed-5fa8-592c-8105-a2588b81db8a.html  
 
Clearfield Progress News: Open forum held at Mahaffey on Chronic Wasting Disease 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/open-forum-on-chronic-wasting-disease-held-at-
mahaffey/article_cbcdd675-e64e-5b77-920f-27bf303ec6f9.html  
 
Energy 
 
Reading Eagle: Met-Ed upgrades substation in Reading’s Glenside neighborhood 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/met-ed-upgrades-substation-in-readings-glenside-
neighborhood 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
GANT News: Clearly Ahead planning to apply for brownfields grant 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/10/05/clearly-ahead-planning-to-apply-for-brownfields-grant/  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Clearfield County Commissioners hear details about Brownfield Assessment 
Grant 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/clearfield-county-commissioners-hear-details-about-
brownfield-assessment-grant/article_d3406eba-6abc-5d37-bd35-2627ba5d1599.html  
 
Mining 
 
Observer-Reporter: Environmental journalists visit waste coal site near Fredericktown 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20171005/environmental_journalists_visit_waste_coal_site_near_fredericktown  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
State Impact: Pipeline blasting sprayed Lebanon County home with debris, and may have spread legacy 
pollution 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/10/05/pipeline-blasting-sprayed-lebanon-county-home-
with-debris-potentially-spreading-legacy-contamination/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: A shale-gas producer pursues an elusive and invisible fugitive 
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/energy/a-shale-gas-producer-pursues-an-elusive-and-invisible-
fugitive-20171005.html 
 
Pennlive: Hundreds of pipeline jobs open in Pa. 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/10/hundreds_of_pipeline_jobs_open.html#incart_river_index 
 
Lebanon Daily news: Well tests positive for contaminants after pipeline construction blast in W. 
Cornwall 
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http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2017/10/05/well-tests-positive-contaminates-after-pipeline-
construction-blast-w-cornwall/733351001/ 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Phil Stober responds after news conference 
http://www.ldnews.com/videos/news/2017/10/05/phil-stober-responds-after-news-
conference/106342614/ 
 
abc27: Area around pipeline construction tests positive for contaminants 
http://abc27.com/2017/10/05/area-around-pipeline-construction-tests-positive-for-contaminants/ 
 
CBS21: Township warns resident of possible water contamination due to pipeline construction 
http://local21news.com/news/local/township-warns-resident-of-possible-water-contamination-due-to-
pipeline-construction 
 
WGAL: DEP testing creek water after pipeline construction site blast 
http://www.wgal.com/article/dep-testing-creek-water-after-pipeline-construction-site-blast/12787223 
 
Times Online: Shell Pipeline submits permit application to state Department of Environmental 
Protection 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/shellcracker/shell-pipeline-submits-permit-application-to-state-
department-of-environmental/article_ad3666e6-aa04-11e7-8b03-77451ab441a0.html  
 
Waste 
  
York Daily Record: What is the Codorus Water Trail – and how can you use it? 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/2017/10/04/what-codorus-water-trail-and-how-can-you-use-
it/694304001/ 
 
York Daily Record: East Philadelphia Street islands will see changes soon  
http://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/columnists/2017/10/03/e-philadelphia-st-islands-see-changes-
soon-column/726412001/ 
 
GANT News: Clearfield County Jail recycling drop-off site no longer accepting glass bottles, jars 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/10/05/clearfield-county-jail-recycling-drop-off-site-no-longer-accepting-
glass-bottles-jars/  
 
The Corry Journal: Free e-waste recycling event hits town on Oct. 28 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_01641ad6-a9e9-11e7-8f69-
cfe9bf4f602f.html?referer_url=/news/article_01641ad6-a9e9-11e7-8f69-cfe9bf4f602f.html 
 
Water 
 
Times Herald: Precautionary boil water advisory issued for portion of Lower Providence by Pa. American 
Water 
http://www.timesherald.com/general-news/20171005/precautionary-boil-water-advisory-issued-for-
portion-of-lower-providence-by-pa-american-water 
 
Standard Speaker: Hatcheries may be forced to shut down 
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http://standardspeaker.com/news/hatcheries-may-be-forced-to-shut-down-1.2251083 
 
Republican Herald: Is silt a problem at Sweet Arrow Lake? 
http://republicanherald.com/news/is-silt-a-problem-at-sweet-arrow-lake-1.2251246 
 
GANT News: Aqua Pennsylvania provides first-hand look at major Treasure Lake main replacement 
project 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/10/06/aqua-pennsylvania-provides-first-hand-look-at-major-treasure-lake-
main-replacement-project/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press Enterprise: Mayoral hopefuls focus on flooding, parking 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/100517/page/1/story/hopefuls-focus-flooding-parking  
 
Centre County Gazette: Protestors evicted from planned Toll Brothers development site 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/protestors-evicted-from-planned-toll-brothers-
development-site,1474001/  
 
Daily Collegian: Nittany Valley Water Coalition protesters evicted from watershed plot 
http://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/crime_courts/article_44ea8440-a93d-11e7-80db-
3b81254977bb.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Wysox supervisors approve $99k park improvement project, including water and 
sewer lines 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/wysox-supervisors-approve-k-park-improvement-
project/article_bb61143c-aa45-11e7-aa20-93d1af4080ab.html  
 
Record Argus News: Sandy Lake, Stoneboro to explore making joint sewer authority independent entity  
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2017-10-
06/News/Sandy_Lake_Stoneboro_to_explore_making_joint_sewer.html 
 
Sharon Herald: Pipe project flows through Farrell 
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/pipe-project-flows-through-farrell/article_c6f2dcc8-3eef-575b-
813a-89511ff91839.html 
 
St. Marys Daily Press: Fox Twp. continues to await DEP response on Toby Water  
http://smdailypress.com/content/fox-twp-continues-await-dep-response-toby-water 
 
Times Observer: Boil water advisory 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2017/10/boil-water-advisory/ 
 
Times Observer: Boil water advisory for City of Warren 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2017/10/boil-water-advisory-for-city-of-warren/ 
 
Times Observer: Water tankers available 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/2017/10/water-tankers-available/ 
 
WNEP: Water Main Break in Clarks Summit Area 
http://wnep.com/2017/10/05/water-main-break-in-clarks-summit-area/  
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CBS Philly: Boil Water Advisory Issued For Some Residents In Lower Providence Township 
http://philadelphia.cbslocal.com/2017/10/05/boil-water-advisory-lower-providence/  
 
WJAC: Aqua Pennsylvania announces $1.4M replacement project at Treasure Lake 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/aqua-pennsylvania-announces-14-million-replacement-project-at-
treasure-lake 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Delaware County Times: Delco reps explain votes for bringing shale tax to the House floor 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20171005/delco-reps-explain-votes-for-bringing-shale-tax-
to-the-house-floor 
 
Reading Eagle: Sen. Judy Schwank calls for hearing on spotted lanternfly 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/sen-judy-schwank-calls-for-hearing-on-spotted-lanternfly 
 
Record Argus News: PennDOT blows up bridge, moves mussels  
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2017-10-
05/News/PennDOT_blows_up_bridge_moves_mussels.html 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Developer backs out of plan to buy former Star City Cinemas property in South 
Fayette http://www.post-gazette.com/local/west/2017/10/06/Developer-backs-out-of-plan-to-buy-
former-Star-City-Cinemas-property-in-South-Fayette/stories/201710050007  
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